




August 24, 2017 
Dear Mom to Mom Sisters,
As I type this, I so excited as I think about what God has in store for each of us in Mom to Mom!  He has called each one of us for “just a time as this,” just like He called Esther many, many years ago.  We’re in an elite group, ladies! The “stranger” next to you on that first day will become a beloved sister by May. 
Helen and I have prayed for months for this time…this team…the moms….the kids…and all the details!  We so look forward to kicking off our Mom to Mom year with you on Wednesday, September 20, from 9 until noon at Christ Church (in Fellowship Hall).   This will be our very first Leadership Launch!  Our first year’s curriculum is “Heart Talk on What Really Matters.”  How appropriate!  We’re talking from one mom’s heart to another’s.
September 20 will begin our commitment to each other and to the moms God places in the ministry. There will be an Open House for the moms and their kids to “drop by” and find their rooms and meet their teachers from 9:30 until 11:30.  All moms will be notified of this opportunity.  You, on the other hand, will be with Helen and me as we prepare ourselves for the year ahead.
We are still in need of children’s teachers.  If you know of anyone, please pass their name onto us.  I know God knows each of these teachers by name.  We will be serving many children, with a fabulous curriculum!
We’ve got an awesome year ahead of us, ladies.  God is so faithful.  He will be walking alongside each of us and guiding the way.  Count on that promise!  Helen and I cannot wait to walk this road with you.
We look forward to serving with you!
Warmly,
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